
December 15, 2017 
 

 
MANCHESTER UTILITIES AUTHORITY 

RATE INCREASE   
PUBLIC HEARING  

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the Manchester Utilities Authority will hold a public hearing 
for approval of a 2% rate increase during the regular meeting of January 8, 2018 at 
7:30PM.  The meeting will take place in the Municipal Complex located at 510 Belmont 
Ave., Haledon, New Jersey.  Formal action will be taken. 
 
 
 
Denise Wahad 
MUA Assistant Secretary 
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